
 

 

MEETING: North Area Council 

DATE: Monday, 24 May 2021 

TIME: 2.00 pm 

VENUE: Council Chamber, Barnsley Town Hall 

 
REGISTER TO ATTEND 

Please note that in order to ensure that the meeting complies with 
current Covid-19 restrictions and public health advice, members of the 

public must pre-register if they wish to attend the meeting. 
 

Anyone who wishes to attend should email 
Governance@barnsley.gov.uk  no later than 10.00am on 

Friday 21st May 2021 

AGENDA 
 
1   Declarations of Pecuniary and Non-Pecuniary Interests   

 
Minutes 
 
2   Minutes of the North Area Council meeting held on 15th March, 2021 

(Nac.24.05.2021/2)  (Pages 3 - 6) 
 

Items for Information 
 
3   Housing Cohesion Officer Update - Bradley Beatson (Nac.24.05.2021/3)   

 
4   Public Health Covid 19 Update - Lucy Butcher and Leyla Brooke 

(Nac.24.05.2021/4)   
 

Items for Discussion 
 
5   Health and Wellbeing Workshop Outcomes (Nac.24.05.2021/5)  (Pages 7 - 12) 

 
Performance 
 
6   Performance Report (Nac.24.05.2021/6)  (Pages 13 - 48) 

 
Items for Decision 
 
7   Priority Working Groups (Nac.24.05.2021/7)  (Pages 49 - 56) 

 
8   Commissioning, Project Development and Finance (Nac.24.05.2021/8)  (Pages 

57 - 64) 
 

Ward Alliances 
 
9   Report on the use of Ward Alliance Funds (Nac.24.05.2021/9)  (Pages 65 - 72) 

 
10   Notes from the Area's Ward Alliances (Nac.24.05.2021/10)  (Pages 73 - 86) 

Darton East – held on 9th February, and 9th March, 2021 
Darton West – held on 17th March, 2021 
Old Town – held on 9th February, and 9th March, 2021 
St Helen's – held on 18th February, 2021 

mailto:Governance@barnsley.gov.uk


 

 
 
 
To: Chair and Members of North Area Council:- 
 

Councillors Leech (Chair), A. Cave, T. Cave, Crisp, Howard, Hunt, Lofts, Newing, 
Pickering, Platts, Spence and Tattersall 
 
Area Council Support Officers: 
 
Tom Smith, North Area Council Senior Management Link Officer 
Rosie Adams, North Area Council Manager 
Rachel Payling, Head of Service, Stronger Communities 
Elizabeth Barnard, Council Governance Officer 
Cath Bedford, Public Health Principal - Communities 
 

 
Please contact Elizabeth Barnard on email governance@barnsley.gov.uk 
 
Friday, 14 May 2021 
 


